
The Charter Township of Canton, in accordance with National Flood Insurance Program regulation 65.7(b)(1), hereby gives
notice of the Township's intent to revise the flood hazard information, generally located between Lilley and Koppernick Roads.
Specifically, the flood hazard information will be revised along Tonquish Creek from a point approximately 1350' downstream
of Lilley Road to a point approximately 650' upstream of Lilley Road.  As a result of the revision, the floodway will widen and
narrow, the 1-percent-annual-chance water-surface elevations shall decrease, and the 1-percent-annual-chance floodplain will
widen and narrow within the area of revision.  Maps and detailed analysis of the revision can be reviewed at the Canton Township
Engineering Services at 1150 S Canton Center Road, Canton, MI 48188. Interested persons may call Charles Larocque at 734-
394-5159 for additional information from 8:30 am to 4:30 pm. CN23276 - 121621  2.5 x 1.034


